
WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

August 7, 1981 

Mr. Curtis McVee 
State Director-Bureau of Land Management 
U. S. Federal Building 
700 C Street · 
Anchorage, Alaska 99510 

Dear Mr. McVee: 
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JAY S. HAMIIOitD, GD'IEWNDI 

323 E. 4TH A VENUE 
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99501 
PHONE: (907) 279-5577 

During the last two years, the Alaska State Water Resources Board has 
had the opportunity to hear from Mr. Richard Dworsky concerning the 
Southcentral Alaska Water Resources Study (Level B). His ability to 
pick up the project mid-show and see it through to completion is 
admirable. We were pleased with his briefings and status reports. This, 
along with his general observations, has been most useful to the Water 
Resources Board. 

The Board would like to especially thank Dick for his time and effort 
to prepare papers that reflect the role and actions of this Board and 
State agencies dealing with water resources. For example, his prepar­
ation of some ideas on priority setting and coodination will be used 
by us in future planning activities. 

The Board would like to take the opportunity to thank BLM as well as 
Dick and request that he continue to be available to the State Water 
Board. His candid observations and knowledge can certainly assist 
this Board and the State of Alaska. 

Sincerely, 7 
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1 cflard H. /st£s,v 

Chairman 


